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Disaster struck, but we are back!  

 

After twelve years of functioning perfectly, our website went down twice and finally I was told that our 

journal-website was hacked and lost, even our domain-name. Apparently there were no backups. It took 

us some time to recover. We had to rebuild the website several times and redesign it and upload all our 

previous volumes and issues. Fortunately we finally managed to do so. Meanwhile I tried to publish at 

least one issue each year in order to stay in the race for obtaining a higher status of our journal in the 

future. Now we are back and fully recovered. We hope that there will not be a crisis like this anymore.  

We learned a lot. 

 

We are very happy that we present our new issue. And we are proud to have a special CAREIF issue 

edited by Albert Persaud, Rachel Tribe & Shanaya Rathod. It appears on pages 11 till 53. This special 

issue is dedicated to Dr. Albert Persaud and on page 11 in the editorial is explained why. I wish you good 

reading! 

 

Finally we received the sad news by its Editor-in-Chief Dinesh Bhugra that, after 10 years of its existence, 

the International Journal of Culture and Mental Health closed down. A great loss for our field of cultural 

psychiatry since it contained a lot of papers with high quality each year. Since our journal is not 

commercially involved I hope that we will be safe for the future. But we can’t do this on our own. We 

need you: The best way you can help us not only survive but prosper is by writing papers and submitting 

them to us. Disseminate your ideas, your insights and your research results. We are waiting for you! 

 

 

Mario Braakman, Editor-in-Chief 

 

 


